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how to study for objective test questions thoughtco - objective test questions are those that require a specific answer
an objective question usually has only one potential correct answer although there may be some room for answers that are
close and they leave no room for opinion objective test questions differ from subjective test questions which have more than
one potential correct answer and sometimes have room for a justified opinion, what is an objective test with pictures
wisegeek com - an objective test is a type of psychological testing that gauges the test taker s conscious thoughts and
feelings without regard to the test administrator s beliefs or biases the conclusions drawn from an objective test are
generally considered more accurate than other types of psychological tests projective tests which reveal unconscious
motivations on the part of the test taker and, objective tests cape breton - taking objective tests if you know facts that are
beyond the level of sophistication of the test 1 record the intended answer and 2 point out the possible ambiguity and make
a case for a different answer either in the margin of the test or during the next regular class mark key words in every
question, multiple choice and other objective tests tip sheets - usually a test writer makes up a multiple choice test by
leafing through the material to be tested he may come upon a statement that seems to provide a question and answer and
he bases the multiple choice item on this test writers in a hurry write as few words as they can get away with, types of
questions pennsylvania state university - multiple choice tests usually consist of a question or statement to which you
respond by selecting the best answer from among a number of choices multiple choice tests typically test what you know
whether or not you understand comprehension and your ability to apply what you have learned application, multiple choice
tests fairtest - a major danger with high stakes multiple choice and short answer tests tests that have a major impact on
curriculum and instruction is that only things that are easily measured are taught 4 since the questions usually must be
answered quickly and have only one correct answer students learn that problems for which a single answer cannot be
chosen quickly are not important, writing good multiple choice test questions center for - in addition the objective
scoring associated with multiple choice test items frees them from problems with scorer inconsistency that can plague
scoring of essay questions validity validity is the degree to which a test measures the learning outcomes it purports to
measure, how to answer multiple choice questions like a pro - still we all have to take multiple choice tests students it s
vital that you have a good strategy for answering multiple choice questions use this 4 step process to answer any multiple
choice question like you re getting paid to do it
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